
Welcome to Tower Class Page 

Hello and welcome to Tower Class Page. 

The class teacher is Mr George.  

In Tower Class we are also supported by  

Mrs Wilkins, Miss Francis and Mrs Marker.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class Dojo 

 

We love earning Dojo Points in class. We can earn points for demonstrating our whole 

school learning behaviours: creativity, curiosity, independence, reflection, resilience and 

teamwork. Every time we are 'caught' using these learning behaviours we receive a Dojo 

point from the teachers. We can collect Dojo points to earn rewards. Our Class Dojo is linked 

to our parents and we can share our learning directly with them. Please see Mr George if 

you cannot remember your login details.  

 



 

 

 

 

 

We use 

the Read, 

Write, Inc phonic programme to teach the children how to read sounds and words fluently. 

Please find below a link to the Read, Write, Inc web page. The creator of this scheme has put 

lots of useful resources on there for parents. 

https://www.ruthmiskin.com/en/ 

 

 

REN Reading 

This year, we are working hard on our reading skills.  When a book is completed, some can 

log on to their REN learning area using the link below and complete a quiz about it. The 

children can also log on a home and complete quizzes. They all have their own user name 

and passwords. They can show you all of the books they have read and all of the quizzes 

they have passed. 

https://ukhosted36.renlearn.co.uk/3313373/ 

We aim to change reading books on a Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday. Please remember 

to send both your child’s signed Reading Logs and Books into school when on these days if 

completed. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

We're excited that your child has a Times Tables Rock Stars account! 

https://play.ttrockstars.com/login/67543 and enter your child's log in details 

 

 

This term our topic is Darwin’s Lookout.  We will be answering questions like, why don’t 

penguins need wings to fly? As well as looking at the differences in The Artic to Antarctica. 

We will be studying Minibeasts during STEM week and creating some amazing minibeast art.  

We will be reading The Gruffalo and Billy’s Bucket.  

 

 

 


